
Can you hear your 
alarm? 

Open to residents of 

Lee County. 
 

To request an alarm  

call (239) 242-3264    

or visit    
www.capecoral.net/fire 

The Cape Coral Fire            

Department is offering a 

smoke alarm accessory 

for those who are deaf or 

hard-of-hearing at no 

cost! These devices work 

with your existing smoke 

alarm system to wake 

you with: 

* LOW FREQUENCY SOUND 
 

* MOTORIZED BED 
   SHAKER 
 

* FLASHING LIGHT 

Quantities are limited and will be provided on a first come, first served basis. 

Smoke Alarm Project funded through FEMA FP&S Grant 

Free Life-Saving 

Opportunity  

For The Hearing 

Impaired 

http://www.capecoral.net/fire

